
From: <hfairley@usgs.gov>

To: <LWHETTON@uc.usbr.gov>

Date: 6/16/2004 1:18:24 PM

Subject: Geomorphology Symposium Update

Linda,

If it’s not too late, please include a copy of this email memo in the information packet for the upcoming
TWG meeting. Thank you!

----- Forwarded by Helen Fairley/BRD/USGS/DOI on 06/16/2004 12:16 PM -----

Helen Fairley
06/14/2004 05:21 PM

To: ahoward@pr.state.az.us, az86515@yahoo.com, BARGER@wapa.gov,
cuszhman@yahoo.com, damp@nm.net, farvana@commspeed.net, Force@grandcanyontrust.org,
Jan_Balsom@nps.gov, Jeffrey_Cross@nps.gov, jeffrey_lovich@usgs.gov, jgarrison@pr.state.az.us,
kdongoske@winslow-az.net, Ken_McMullen@nps.gov, lorjac@citilink.net, matt.kaplinski@nau.edu,
michael.yeatts@nau.edu, mnowick@achp.gov, norm_henderson@nps.gov,
ramsey@grandcanyontrust.org, steffanflyrock@lycor.com, tapeats@aol.com, rpeterson@uc.usbr.gov

cc: Lisa_Leap@nps.gov, mberry@uc.usbr.gov, Chris Kincaid/GLCA/NPS@NPS

Subject: Geomorphology Symposium Update

On June 9, a conference call took place between BOR, NPS and GCMRC, to discuss and resolve
concerns about multiple geomorphology workshop/symposium planning efforts that were being proposed
for this summer and fall. The parties agreed that a single planning effort made more sense, and that
GCMRC would assume the lead role for organizing the geomorphology symposium. It was further
agreed that BOR and NPS would collaborate with GCMRC in planning the symposium. A steering
committee was established, consisting of Chris Kincaid, Mike Berry, Lisa Leap and Helen Fairley. This
committee will be meeting shortly to discuss and finalize various details, including the dates, list of
invitees, and wording of the final invitation letter.

More details will be coming your way soon. In the meantime, if you have questions or suggestions,
please send them to the steering committee.

Please be sure to address all correspondence related to the geomorphology symposium to the entire
committee: hfairley@usgs.gov, Lisa_Leap@nps.gov, Chris_Kincaid@nps.gov, and
mberry@uc.usbr.gov.

Thank you!

Helen
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